Steven Seee

From: Jordan Sheff <jsheff@newportfootcare.com>
Sent; Monday, March 24, 2025 12:41 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H6088

To the members of the house, health and human services committee, My name is Jordan Sheff, [ reside in Providence
and have been a Podiatrist in private practice in Newport since 1998. I'm writing to you about Bill H6088 which allows a
certified foot care nurse or a certified foot care specialist to provide certain at home foot care, including routine toenail
clipping.

| support this bill because | have many patients that are too old or too sick to leave their homes and are unable to come
to the office to receive their much needed routine foot care. | do not have time to make house calls anymore and for the
past several years, | have been heavily reliant on nurses that can go to the home to perform this care in my place. By
allowing this practice, you are ensuring that these patients can still get the much-needed care they require. Without it,
they are at risk for infections as well as amputations.

Should you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Warm regards,

Jordan Sheff, DPM

Sent from my iPhone



